Moving Forward

CDC remains committed to partnering with African American
communities to reduce the impact of HIV/AIDS.

Currently undergoing an internal and external assessment of
what has worked with HNR and what has not, and how we
can do it better.

Communication, communication, communication.....!!!!

CDC remains committed to working with state/local health
departments, CBOs, CBAs and CPGs to identify and explore
ways in which the burden of HIV/AIDS among African
American communities is reduced.

On-going commitment to identifying and supporting
culturally appropriate and relevant, evidence-based
prevention interventions.






